Peter Nightingale
52 Nichols Rd
Kingston, RI 02881
nightingale@uri.edu

April 1, 2025

House Committee on Municipal Government & Housing

Dear Members of the House Committee on Municipal Government & Housing:

This testimony urges support for bill 2025-H 5953, which would require municipalities to provide shelter for unshel-
tered individuals at risk of death from weather-related exposure. In a state as resourceful as ours, no one should
be left to die on the streets for lack of shelter.

Yours sincerely,
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Peter Nightingale
Emeritus Professor of Physics



